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  HEADS UP!    

7
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 February 2020 

 

 

Our week has been all about the zoo really. Monday was spent 
preparing for the visit, learning about different animals and 

looking at the map to see where we wanted to go. When the day 
came, the children were super excited and we set off in high 
spirits. Everyone enjoyed looking at the amazing animals, the 
weather was beautiful and everyone behaved brilliantly. 
   

Our rehearsal this morning at Macclesfield Academy for the KS2 
Music Festival was great and the children performed brilliantly.  
Next week, the children need to be at Macclesfield Academy at 
4.30pm for a final rehearsal before the concert at 7pm. They will 
need to bring a packed tea with them, which we will eat during a 
break in rehearsal at 6pm. Please let me know if you need help 
with transport to the rehearsal. Children need to be collected from 
Macclesfield Adademy at 8.15pm but I am hoping that most of you 
will come along to watch and listen! 
 

Reception and KS1 participated in activities for NSPCC number 
day today.  
 

Thanks to everyone on the PTA who have helped to organise the 
Valentines Disco, I’m sure the children will absolutely love it. 
 

Hope to see some of you at Church on Sunday for Family Service. 
 

Date for your diary: Tuesday 3rd March is Parent’s Evening. 
Please sign up on the website for a slot to meet with your child’s 
teacher. 
 

Hope you have a relaxing weekend. 
 
Kind Regards 
Joanne Bromley 
 
 

 
 



Dates for next week include: 

 
Sunday 9th February       - Family Service at St. Christopher’s  

10.45am 
 
Monday 10th February - Y6 Booster Club 3.30 – 4.30pm 
 
Tuesday 11th February   - Safer Internet Day 

          - Swimming 
 

Thursday 13th February  - Ukulele/Guitar Lessons 2.45 – 3.15pm 
                                   -      Class 2 at Macclesfield Music Festival                                    
                                            Macclesfield Academy 4.30 – 8.15pm  
 
 

Friday 7th February       - Macclesfield Substation 
                                   -      Break up for Half-Term 
 
Monday 24th February - School re-opens 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          


